May 9, 2017
Dear Seventh Grade Parents,

It’s hard to believe, but the end of the school year is coming fast! We have had a
fabulous year at Kalispell Middle School, and we would like to end the year with a day of
camaraderie for all the seventh grade students.

On Wednesday, June 7, we will have an assembly at school in the morning, starting
around 10:15 am. Then, we plan to take busses to Woodland Water Park for some fun in
the sun. We will serve a lunch of hamburgers, chips, carrots, watermelon, a treat and a
beverage at the pavilion and then the students will go to the water park. The concession
stand will also be open at the water park. The event will be well supervised, with the
regular lifeguards on duty as well as teachers in attendance. We will be leaving for the
park at about 11:00 am and will stay there until about 2:00 pm. Students will be sent
home as usual at 3:00 pm from KMS. This has been an extremely fun and enjoyable
activity for the 7™ grade in the past since we have the Water Park to ourselves for the
afternoon. Please encourage your child to attend.

The cost for this activity is $6.00 which includes lunch and Woodland Water Park
entrance. Your child should turn in their signed permission slip to their home base
teacher and their money to Mia in the office. Please send both the $6.00 and the
permission slip to school by Friday June 2, but we would prefer them returned as soon as
possible. This will help avoid a rush the last couple of days before they are due.

If you have questions please contact your child’s home base teacher.

My child, , has my permission to go on the trip to
Woodland Water Park on June 7, 2017

(Parent signature)

My child, , will not be going to Woodland Water
Park, and I will pick him or her up at KMS by 11:15 am on June 7,2017.

(Parent signature)



